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THE CRICKET ASSOC ATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE,EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref. No.127-A/ %f Y 19/10‘-’-3 November 6, 2023
The Hony. Secretary, The Hony. Secretary,
Bani Niketan Sports Club Aikya Sammilani

Dear Sir,

Sub: Junior (U-18) Invitational Cricket Tournament ; 2023-2024
Re:  Change of Venue

Further to our letter n0.127-A/6/414/2023 dated November 3, 2023, the group league
match between yourselves scheduled to be held on 12t November, 2024 at 22 Yards Sp.
School Ground has been rescheduled and will now be played at Town Ground instead of
22 Yards Sp. School Ground on the same date i.e. on 12t November, 2023.

You are requested to please make a note of above chénged Venue and play the match
accordingly.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

N A

DEBABRATA DAS
Hony. Joint Secretary

CC: The Hony. Secretary, Town Club - with a request to please make the ground ready
accordingly.
The Director, 22 Yrds. Sports School

All Office Bearers, CAB
The Chairman, Sr. Tournament Comm. /TourFixture & Tech. Comm. /

Umpires’'Comm. / Observer S.C./Ground SC./Medical Unit/Mr. B. Sen, 0S/The
Statistics Deptt,, / The Curators, CAB



